
Andrew Beattie - FW: Submissions to the RMS close today 

  
  
  

From: NWP - Debtors  

Sent: Monday, 17 December 2012 9:52 AM 

To: 'plan' 

Subject: FW: Submissions to the RMS close today 
  
To whom it may concern 
I am a resident of Berry  and I have  attached  a letter from another resident of Berry  stating the many reasons why 
Victoria Street should not be closed as part of the Berry bypass..I fully endorse all of his comments and would see 
that Option 3 would be the best option for the town overall. 
Thank you 
  
Katherine Brandon  

From: NWP - Creditors  

Sent: Monday, 17 December 2012 9:38 AM 

To: NWP - Debtors 

Subject: FW: Submissions to the RMS close today 
  
  
  

From: Redlich, Trent  

Sent: Monday, 17 December 2012 9:36 AM 

Subject: Submissions to the RMS close today 
  
Hi there 
  
If you want to oppose the decision to close Victoria to the new Berry bypass, today is the last day to do so. 
  
You can email to this address - plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au  
  
OR submit via a website - www.planning.nsw.gov.au 
  
Attached is what I sent. You don’t need to attach a letter like mine, but maybe a few reasons for your opinion. 
  
Cheers 
Trent 
  

Trent Redlich | Finance Manager 
 
Finance | Nowra Private Hospital 
Weeroona Place, Nowra NSW 2541 
t: 02 4424 4863 
e: RedlichT@ramsayhealth.com.au | w: www.ramsayhealth.com.au 
 

 
Ramsay Health Care is an environmentally responsible corporation, please consider the environment before printing this email.  

  

From:    NWP - Debtors <debtors.nwp@ramsayhealth.com.au>
To:    "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    17/12/2012 10:09 AM
Subject:    FW: Submissions to the RMS close today
Attachments:   img-Z141431-0001.pdf
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